STATE OF WASHINGTON .

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Northwest Regional Office » 319G 160th Ave SF © Bellevue, WA 98008-5452 « 425-649-7G00
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November 16, 2010

CERTIFIED MAIL,
7009 1410 0002 4171 3165

" NASRIN BASTAMI
4006 148™ AVE NE
REDMOND WA 98052

Re: -Termination of VCP Agreement for the following Site:

Site Name: BP Service Station 11059

© Site Address: 740 228™ Ave NE, Redmond, WA 98053
Facility/Site No.: 15384149
VCP Project No.: NW2253
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Dear Nasrin Bastami:

The Department of Ecology (Ecology) is terminating the VCP Agreement governing Project No.
NW2253. The project involved the cleanup of the BP Service Station 11059 facility (Site).. The
effective date of termination is the date of this letter. We are providing this notice in accordance
with the terms of the Agreement.

Reason

Ecology is terminating the Agreement because the release you reported does not constitute a
hazardous waste site requiring remedial action under the Model Toxics Control Act (MTCA),
Chapter 70.105D RCW.

If you have any questions about this notice, please contact me at (425) 649-7038.
Sincerely,

Russ Olsen
VCP Unit Manager
Toxics Cleanup Program, Northwest Region

cc: Dolore;s Mitchell, VCP Financial Manager



